
Workshop for Information Professionals of American Corners
(21/04/2005)

The Library is pleased to announce that we will host a workshop for information professionals
working in American Corners in different countries from 25 to 29 April. For the first two days,
several information specialists from USA will be here to hold meetings related to the future
development of American Corners around the world. This is then followed by an East Asia and
Pacific Area Information Resource Center Directors Conference from 27 to 29 April. The estimated
number of participants for this workshop will be around 30.

 


